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Town of Lyme 
Building Maintenance Committee 

Tuesday June 29th, 2010 
8:00am Town Offices Conference Room 

 
Present: Don Elder, Simon Carr, Steve Campbell, Michael Woodard, Frank Bowles and 
Dina Cutting 
 
Frank called the meeting to order at 8:00am.  
 
The committee visited the  Lela Pike House, Library, Town Garage and Fire Station in 
order to review at first-hand the issues with each building.  Frank will document the 
issues and distribute to the committee.  
 
The Academy Building, Jail and Town Office/Police Station will be reviewed at the next 
meeting. 
 
Reminder: next meeting July 13th, 2010 8:00am 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Simon Carr 
 
 
 
 
 
 


